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17 March 2023 
Mohammed Aba ALJAYSH 
CST1 – General Surgery 
By email mohdabaaljaish@gmail.com  

 
Dear Doctor,  
 
KSA Programme Ambassador – Confirmation of Appointment 
 
Thank you for your interest in the KSA Programme Ambassador role.  

As outlined in the invitation, the Ambassador role compliments the support of the International 
Office in helping to respond to enquiries of prospective trainees as well as being a representative of 
those currently in training in the UK.   

After much deliberation by all members of the UHB International Faculty, we are pleased to confirm 
that your application has been successful.   

Given the interest and importance of such a role to incoming trainees, it was also agreed that it 
would be beneficial to recruit a number of Ambassadors spanning a variety of training specialties 
rather than a single role. This helps offer trainees with more specialty specific guidance, if 
appropriate, but also offers the benefit of sharing the duties of the role with your fellow 
Ambassadors.  

The International Office will alert you to the names and details of your fellow KSA Ambassadors in 
due course.  

The UHB Faculty and the International Office will value your input and feedback on any issues 
faced by incoming and current trainees. We will arrange regular meetings to ask for your feedback 
and will also keep you updated to incoming cohort names and specialties.   

Please note that this role should not impact your training programme and progression - should any 
concerns arise within your training programme your status as an Ambassador will need to be 
reviewed by the UHB International Faculty.  

Again – our thanks for your interest in this role and we look forward to working more closely with 
you in future on the development of our programme.   

Yours sincerely, 
 

 
Dr Philip Bright 
IPGMTS Director of Studies,  
Head of School of Medicine HEE WM 
 


